
From: Bloomsbury Conservation  

Sent: 22 September 2021 20:24 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: COMMENT: 2021/3508/A 9-11 Tottenham Street 

Dear Tony, 

The Charlotte Street CAAC has no objection to application 2021/3508/A for the shopfront 

advertisement changes at 9-11 Tottenham Street. The proposal improves the legibility of 

the original shopfront by removing the strange pipe etc at fascia level. 

However we will point out for the applicant that the paint should extend to where the 

current white paint extends, as signifying the extent of the shopfront. The drawings 

show the green paint as coming short of the top and the far right. Marked up drawing 

attached. I'm sure a contracted painter would have done this automatically anyway. 

Owen 
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